
 
 

 

Part Change for Marktech Optoelectronics LEDs 
 
 

Announced April 16 2021 

 
Effective Immediately 

 
The following parts are affected by this announcement: 

 
 

 

Original Part 
Number 

 

Replacement 
Options 

 
 

 
 

Comments 
 

 
 

MTE0012-015-IR 

 
 

MTE1200N-WRC 
 

 
 

Polarity Change 
Increased Power 

Viewing Angle Difference  
 

 
 
 

MTE0013-015-IR 

 
 
 

MTE1300N-WRC 

 
 

Polarity Change 
Increased Power 

Viewing Angle Difference  
 

 
 
 

MTE5014-015-IR 

 
 
 

MTE6114N-WRC 
 

 
 

Polarity Change 
Increased Power 

Viewing Angle Difference 
 

 
 
 

MTE5015-015-IR 

 
 
 

MTE5115N-WRC 

 
 

Polarity Change 
Increased Power 

Viewing Angle Difference 

 
 
 

MTE5016-015-IR 

 
 
 

MTE5116N-WRC 
 

 
 

Polarity change 
Incereased Power 

Viewing Angle Difference 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Effective immediately - Marktech Optoelectronics is changing the product to a more powerful LED die.             

 

 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE 



 

 
 

There may be stock on the affected EOL parts still available please check with 

Marktech. 
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